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Introduction


This paper informs Members of the Concluding Observations on the second report of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region (HKSAR) in the light of the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights (ICCPR) issued by the United Nations Human Rights Committee.
The Hearing and the Concluding Observations
2.
The HKSAR submitted its second report in the light of the ICCPR in January 2005, and the hearing by the United Nations Human Rights Committee (HRC) was held on 20 and 21 March 2006 at the United Nations in New York.  A Government delegation, led by the Home Affairs Bureau, and comprising a total of ten members, attended the hearing to answer the HRC’s questions.  
3.
The HRC issued its Concluding Observations on Hong Kong’s report on 31 March (New York time).  A copy of the document is at Annex A.  A press release containing the Administration’s initial response to the Concluding Observations is also attached at Annex B for Members’ information.

4.
The Concluding Observations have been uploaded onto the Home Affairs Bureau’s website, at http://www.hab.gov.hk, for public information.  
Home Affairs Bureau
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